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Program 

My Tributerro God Be The Glory Andrae Crouch 
(1942-2015) 

Dr. William Newbrough, piano 

Temazcal 

Professor Dustin Woodard, maracas 

Javier Alvarez 
(b. 1956) 

The Girl in 14G Jeanine Tesori 
(b. 1961) 

Professor Amanda Cox, soprano 
Dr. Sharon Johnson, piano 

Memories, Mvmt. 2 Rey Rosauro 
(b. 1952) 

Dr. Kimberly Prins Moeller, mezzo-soprano 
Professor Dustin Woodard, vibraphone 

Dr. William Newbrough, piano 



We would like to thank the Houghton College administration for its 
faithful support of the Greatbatch School of Music. 

Shirley A. Mullen, President 
Jack Connell, Provost and Dean of the Faculty 

Vincent Morris, Chief Financial Officer 
Greatbatch School of Music Faculty, Staff, and Administration 

As a courtesy to the performers and your fellow audience members, please be 
certain that all cell phones, watch alarms, and pagers are either tumed off or set 
for silent operation. Flash photography can be very disconcerting to performers 
and is not permitted during the performance. Thanks for your cooperation. 




